SEK INTERLOCAL#637

September 24, 2014

The PDC committee met on September 24, 2014 at the SEK Interlocal #637. Members present were
Daria Condon, Sheena Parks, Rhonda Bradshaw, Brenda Marshall, Vicki Miller, Debbie Christman,
Kelli Hendrickson, Greg Kubler, Dan Duling and Jennifer Vaughn.

As of this date the PDC fund balance is $12,882.92.

The committee reviewed requests for points and attendance. It was suggested to the committee to
remind the staff that they chair to utilize their toolbox and to update their preference page.

Suggestion that staff are wanting more information on writing IEP’s. The committee was also told
that the file review is currently going on; training will occur with staff once feedback is given from
the State.
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